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putting the matter before Lord Waring's architects,
and we Hope soon to get an'opinion from them.

The other point is conveyed'in a copy of
Dr. Faber's letter to me about two lifts. In this
matter I think he is right and propose to plan for two,
unless you cable to the contrary. Although it is true
that there might not be very much traffic to the upper
floors, there will be a great deal to the basement
flooré; and it is better that there should be no delay

in the 1ift service.

Yours sincerely,
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